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Beazer Completes $275 million Bank Financing

Date:  11/16/10

 Cahill represented Beazer Homes USA, Inc. in connection with its entry into two new $137.5 million seven year 
delayed-draw credit facilities. Proceeds from the credit facilities will be used to replenish cash used previously to 
repurchase or redeem Beazer's outstanding senior notes. 
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